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I strongly oppose HB3932 because it is anti-science, anti-conservation, and 

completely non-factual. Human beings and animal populations have co-evolved since 

the dawn of mankind, and to abdicate wildlife management at this point in civilization 

is lunacy. Science based management by full time wildlife biologists whose job it is to 

ensure the health and viability of animal populations is responsible, sane, and best 

for both animals and their ecosystems.  


